Anaphylaxis Station @ Back Bay School

We have chosen to place a publically accessible epinephrine kit in our school. Our kit
will have both pediatric and adult dose epinephrine and will be kept up to date as these
items are time sensitive.

Anaphylaxis is such a scary situation, and a quick response with epinephrine is life-
saving! This is strictly a publically accessible kit for those students/staff and potential
visitors that is not yet diagnosed and does not have readily accessible epinephrine.
Training for the staff is essential because with knowledge comes the comfort level to
guickly access the kit in those vitally important early minutes!

Be Ready Health Care Inc., a health care provider in Sussex, has provided us with the
kit that will be placed on the wall beside our community defibrillator. As the epinephrine
pens are time sensitive we will be required to renew them after a 12 — month period.
We hope that you are willing to help us with this yearly cost.

If so please let us know by contacting us at 755-4028.



